
 

 
        
 

4th African Accounting and Finance Association Conference: 3 – 4 September 2014 
 
The African Accounting and Finance Association, in collaboration with The School for 
Organisation and Resource Management, Faculty of Military Science of Stellenbosch 
University is pleased to present the 4th African Accounting and Finance Conference (AAFA 
2014) at the Lord Charles Hotel, Somerset West, Western Cape from 3 – 4 September 2014. 
Academic articles are welcome from academics and practitioners on a broad range of topics; 
e.g. auditing, ethics, financial management and corporate social responsibility.  
 
Key dates: 

 Deadline for submission of papers: 31 May 2014 

 Notification about acceptance or rejection: 30 June 2014 

 Deadline for registration of authors: 31 July 2014 
 
The African Accounting and Finance Association aims to provide a platform for academics 
and practitioners to debate the role of accounting, finance, auditing, corporate governance 
and other related fields in Africa. The AAFA seeks to bring together academics, graduate 
students and practitioners from the continent and beyond to network with peers and 
establish business contacts while sharing information, experiences and challenges. Previous 
conferences have been hosted in Ghana (2011), Nigeria (2012) and Uganda (2013), attended 
by delegates across Africa and other parts of the world. The expected number of delegates 
from South Africa, Africa and other countries is 250 – 300.  
 
Further information is available at: www.aafassociation.com 
 
 

http://www.aafassociation.com/

